Compliance Hotline Notice
Speak Up for Integrity and Accountability
At Russellville Hospital we are committed to maintaining the highest standards of ethics, integrity, and compliance in everything we do. To ensure transparency and address any concerns, we provide a confidential Compliance Hotline for all employees, contractors, and stakeholders.
Compliance Hotline: (800) 218-1539
What is the Compliance Hotline?
The Compliance Hotline is a secure, confidential channel for reporting:
· Suspected violations of laws, regulations, or company policies.
· Fraud, waste, or abuse.
· Harassment, discrimination, or other workplace concerns.
· Safety or environmental hazards.
· Any other ethical concerns.
How Does It Work?
· Confidential: You may report concerns anonymously.
· Available 24/7: The hotline is accessible 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
· No Retaliation: We prohibit retaliation against anyone who reports a concern in good faith.
What to Expect When You Call
· Your report will be handled with the utmost care and professionalism.
· If you choose to remain anonymous, we will respect your decision.
Our Commitment
We value your courage and commitment to ensuring Russellville Hospital remains a safe, ethical, and compliant workplace. Every report matters and contributes to our shared mission of integrity and accountability.
Remember: If you see something, say something. Together, we uphold the values that make Russellville Hospital exceptional.
For questions or additional support, please contact Jody Mills, Chief Compliance Officer at Jody.Mills@RussellvilleHospitla.org or (931) 450-1720.
